
Editorial

This year sees the retirement of Professor

Göran Dahllöf as The International Journal of

Paediatric Dentistry Editor-in-Chief and Profes-

sor Helen Rodd as British Society of Paediatric

(BSPD) Editor. Both have worked hard for

the journal and Professor Dahllöf must be

particularly congratulated for the ongoing

improvement in the Impact Factor. Professor

Chris Deery will become Editor-in-Chief and I

hope you will join me in wishing him the

best of luck over the next 5 years. I am sure

he will continue to move the journal for-

wards.

The supplement is a little ‘lighter’ this year as

the BSPD scientific meeting was combined

with the European Academy of Paediatric

Dentistry, meaning that there are no abstracts

to print. I think that all who attended Harro-

gate, UK will agree that this was a well

organised and generally excellent meeting.

Congratulations must particularly go to the

team at Leeds for their part in organising this.

I would personally like to thank Professor

Rodd for all her work as BSPD editor and the

help she has given me in this transition per-

iod. I am looking forward to the challenge

and hope that I do not disappoint.

See you in Sheffield at BSPD in September.
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